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DIGITEACH Coordination meeting in Porto (PT)

On April 20th - 21st, 2023 DIGITEACH consortium members gathered in Porto
(Portugal) for the 3rd coordination meeting of the project.

The Open Educational Resources (OER) for teachers, with a special focus on
secondary high school teachers with students with ADHD, modules and videos
are about to be shared and tested on the project platform.

Partners are going to .invite teachers and educators to pilot thefmaterials that
will be available in English, Bulgarian, Greek, Hungarian, Italian, Portuguese
and Spanish.
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